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NCDXF is pleased to announce a grant to the 3C2MD DXpedition to Bioko Island, Equatorial 
Guinea. The MDXC (Mediterraneo DX Club) DXpedition always does a great job with their 
DXpeditions with good operators and all modes/bands. They have a promotional video of this 
trip https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gYbik_-DcLM  and their website 
https://www.mdxc.support/3c2md/ .  

The mission of NCDXF is to provide necessary financial support for well-organized 
DXpeditions to desirable DXCC entities and to support advances in DXpeditioning skills, 
technology, and infrastructure.  Those funds come from the contributions of our supporters in 
the DX community.  Your contribution will help make DX happen.  Visit our website:  
www.ncdxf.org. 

Respectfully submitted.  
Craig Thompson, K9CT 
NCDXF Vice President 
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